
 

 

In response to the spread of the  Coronavirus (COVID-19) in Minnesota, 
Governor Walz and the Minnesota Department of Health (MDH) 
recommended yesterday (Sunday) that Minnesotans strengthen their social 
distancing efforts. As a result, the Minnesota Joint Underwriting 
Association  (MJUA) is making temporary changes to its operations to help 
ensure the health and safety of clients and employees, as well as, their 
families and communities.  We have the technology to allow staff to work 
remotely, and, until further notice, MJUA staff will work remotely and will 
continue to offer clients and the public service via email and phone, as we 
have always done. 
  
As you are aware, this situation continues to evolve, we will continue to 
monitor information from health experts and government authorities and 
adapt to fit the current situation.  Thank you for your patience.  If you have 
any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to me or 
your MJUA contact. 
  
  
Amy Gordon, Executive Director 
MN Joint Underwriting Association 
12400 Portland Avenue S, Ste 190 
Burnsville, MN 55337                                                            
amy@mjua.org 
Direct: (952) 641-0263 
Fax:  (952) 641-0274 
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